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Welcome to the December Nailstone ‘Community’ Newsletter.  

Thankyou for the positive response to our newsletter.  

We welcome items from the various  Community groups, Parish Council, Event organisers,  

Businesses, school and you the residents. It is your newsletter, so whatever you feel should be 

shared we will try and include.   

If you would like to add anything to future newsletters, please can you email it by the 10th of the 

month, and we will endeavour to include in the following months edition.  

If you have any photos or images that we could use on the cover please email them through.  

(Please note we do not edit material sent. It needs to be print ready to just slip in and include..) 

Email: Clerk@nailstoneparishcouncil.org.uk 

May we take this opportunity of wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and A Happy, Healthy 

New Year,  

 

Lest We Forget  



NAILSTONE REMEMBERS…………………… 

A huge thank you to everyone who attended the wreath laying ceremony on 

Church Meadow at 11am on Sunday 14th November. A fitting tribute ‘to those who 

for our tomorrow, they gave their today’ 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish Council Update 

The December council meeting has been cancelled.  The next meeting will therefore be 

Wednesday 26th January 2022, at Dovebank Primary School.   

At the last meeting, the ownership of the Country park (by Aldi) was raised as there have 

been several recent episodes of anti social behaviour. We have requested ownership details 

from County Councillor Harrison Rushton, and advice from the police. We have organised a 

training session on how to use a defibrillator. (Provisional date Tuesday 25th January 2022 at 

Dovebank School—further details in the next newsletter) 



 

  

 

 

 

Nailstone Knit n Natter Group 

Hello villagers new and old, 

Pre covid 19 we were a group of ladies that used to meet up once a fortnight at the Bulls Head 

and had a social morning hosted by Claire doing knitting, crochet and other various crafts. We 

donated premature baby blankets, hats and coats for all local special care baby units - It was 

then decided that we would make Christmas tree decorations for the pub and church       

Christmas tree’s which would be sold on to raise funds for Loros Hospice in Leicester and we 

raised in excess of £90 (which we were really pleased with) 

We have been asked to do another Christmas tree this year so if anyone would like to help us 

with decorations it would be lovely as there is now only 2 of us doing the      knitting. If so 

please contact the parish council for details. 

We hope that once the pub is reopened we will be able to start the group up again as I’m sure 

we all need to get out more. (If the new owners agree) 

Throughout lockdown it’s the crafting that has kept us sane and also helped our charities 

where the rules allowed. 

Hope to see everyone soon 

Kind regards 

Lynn and Jane 

 

Every year around this time a local group start to prepare small gifts for action homeless food 

bank we are looking to see if anyone has any mugs or cups they could donate we fill these 

with the “ luxurys “ we take for granted , cup a soup , biscuits , tea bags , coffee sachets etc a 

few sweets and some with basic toiletries We present them up in cellophane and a bit of rib-

bon We have seen first hand what a difference this makes to someone who has nothing the 

fact they have their own mug and someone has thought of them at Christmas time is heart-

warming and rewarding So if anyone has any odd mugs / cups please let me know. I can col-

lect Also if you have any spare toiletries ( usually the little ones from gift sets or ones from ho-

tel rooms ! ) although we. Can use larger sizes too or anything that could go in the mugs Soup 

sachets tea bags. Coffee sachets. Hot chocolate. Individually wrapped biscuits / cakes. 

Sweets Etc . Please contact a parish councillor for drop off details) 



 

 

 

WHATS HAPPENING  

December 

1st  Advent Window Event Opens -  32 Main Street, Nailstone 

3rd (Evening) Rotary Club Santa visit - Main Street, Bagworth Road, etc 

4th 11am—2pm Christmas Fair -  All Saints Church, Nailstone 

4th 2pm—6pm Light Switch on and Christmas Market - Church Meadow Nailstone 

5th Christmas Window Dressing  - All Saints Church, Nailstone 

7th 10.30am—12pm All Saints Church Café Morning, All Saints Church   

10th Christmas Carol Concert  - All Saints Church, Nailstone 

14th 10.30am—12pm All Saints Church Café Morning, All Saints Church  

15th Parish Council Meeting - 7.00pm Dovebank School, Nailstone 

18th Childrens Christmas Party -  2pm -  5pm All Saints Church, Nailstone 

21st  All Saints Church Café Morning, All Saints Church, Nailstone 

21st  All Saints Church Carol Service, 7pm All Saints Church, Nailstone 

22nd Songs around the tree  - 6.30pm Occupation Road/Main Street  Nailstone 

25th  All Saints Church Morning Service, 8am,  All Saints Church, Nailstone 

Advent Windows 

 

Further information for these events will be posted on the  

Parish Council website events page https://www.nailstoneparishcouncil.org.uk/community-events.html 

Nailstone Community Facebook Page https://www.facebook.com/groups/1061263810655855 

 

January 2022 

4th 10.30am—12pm All Saints Church Café Morning, All Saints Church   

11th 10.30am—12pm All Saints Church Café Morning, All Saints Church  

18th  10.30am—12pm All Saints Church Café Morning, All Saints Church 

25th 10.30am—12pm All Saints Church Café Morning, All Saints Church 


